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Addition to Urban Services Report

In order to insure an efficient transition of law enforcement services, the City intends to

enter into a supplemental law enforcement contract with the Alachua County Sheriff. This

contract would provide payments to the Sheriff in exchange for law enforcement services within

the annexed area during the first three years following the date of annexation.



